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Royal Orchard Boulevard Ramps at Bayview Avenue 

City of Markham 

 
On November 19, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council agree to transfer the jurisdiction of the Royal Orchard Boulevard ramps at 

Bayview Avenue to the City of Markham conditional on the lands remaining 

designated public highway and/or other municipal use and subject to City of Markham 

directing any compensation back to the Region that may be received from future 

disposal of any portion of the lands. 

2. The Regional Solicitor prepares the necessary bylaws. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulates this report to the City of Markham. 
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